

Our Ref: LD/ash

Direct Dial: 0131 247 3650 Email: a.harries@rcpe.ac.uk Membership Department

August 2025

Dear Fellow

INVITATION TO NEW FELLOWS' ADMISSION CEREMONY & DINNER – FRIDAY 21 NOVEMBER 2025

Congratulations on your election to Fellowship of the Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh and we look forward to you joining us in Edinburgh to celebrate your achievement. The College is not just our historic and beautiful buildings acting as our physical base in Edinburgh but is an international, collegiate network of Fellows and Members.

On behalf of the President and Council, I am delighted to invite you to attend the New Fellows' Admission Ceremony & Dinner to be held in the College on Friday 21st November 2025.

We look forward to meeting you in person and welcoming you, your family and guests to your College for the Admission Ceremony which gives you the opportunity to add your name to the Fellow's Roll and meet the President and Council and other Fellows.

This is followed by a formal New Fellows' Dinner (only suitable for those 16 years old or over) in the evening held in the splendour of the Great Hall which provides a fitting end to your special day of celebrations.

Places are limited and will therefore be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Applications for this ceremony close on **Wednesday 15th October 2025** and if you haven't yet accepted and secured your place at the ceremony, please do so now at https://www.rcpe.ac.uk/form/new-fellows-day

We look forward to welcoming you to Edinburgh and your College to celebrate your award of Fellowship, and we look forward to hearing from you by Wednesday 15th October 2025.

Yours sincerely

Dr Lesley Dawson FRCP Edin

Secretary